
  

October 14, 2022 

FHFA Extends Deadline to October 31 on RFI on Fintech in 
Housing Finance 

The Federal Housing Finance Agency (FHFA) is extending the input period for the Fintech 
in Housing Finance RFI to October 31, 2022. This will allow interested parties more time 
to consider additional information on the role of technology in housing finance, seeking to 
understand the current landscape of innovation throughout the mortgage lifecycle and 
related processes, risks, and opportunities. FHFA is also seeking input on how the Agency 
can most constructively interact with stakeholders to facilitate responsible innovation, 
including the identification of any barriers to or challenges in implementing fintech in the 
housing finance ecosystem, while also focusing on supporting equity in the housing 
finance landscape for both homeowners and renters. 

FHFA announced on July 18, 2022, the formation of the Office of Financial Technology 
and that it was requesting input to the Fintech in Housing Finance RFI. The input period 
was originally set to close on October 16, 2022, but is being extended to October 31, 
2022.  

Input should be submitted electronically (select “2022 Fintech in Housing Finance RFI”) or 
via mail by October 31, 2022, to the Federal Housing Finance Agency, Office of Financial 
Technology, 400 7th Street, SW, 5th floor, Washington, DC, 20219.  

 

 

 

 

https://www.fhfa.gov/Media/PublicAffairs/Pages/FHFA-Announces-Office-of-Financial-Technology.aspx?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
https://www.fhfa.gov/AboutUs/Contact/Pages/Request-for-Information-Form.aspx?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
https://www.facebook.com/FHFA/?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
https://twitter.com/FHFA?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCoKP7Om6nsRkEav9yInFekw?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
https://www.linkedin.com/company/fhfa?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
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